
Potential Quorum Notice for March 22, 2024
Meeting will be held on March 22, 2024 3:00 pm at March 22, 2024 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM

Safe Haven Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
A Majority of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board May Be in Attendance. No Public Policy Will
Be Formulated by Any Members Present and No Action That the Parks and Recreation Advisory
Board Has Authority to Take Will Be Taken by Any Members Present.


